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Scott Davis

Scott Davis is awarded the 2025 NETT AWARD for outstanding and conspicuous
contribution to the OCS Program, the 3rd Battalion 11th Infantry, the US Army
Officer Candidate School (OCS) and the US Army Officer Candidate School Alumni
Association (TUSAOCSAA).

Scott has been a Member of the OCS Alumni Association since 2017. He is a key
member of 50th Company, OC 24-69 Reunion team. Held two successful reunions
in 2017 and 2019 (50th year) bringing together approximately 50 classmates out
of a graduating class of 160. Successfully helped launch 50th Company website
and provided significant portion of content
https://50thcompanyoc2469august1st1969.com.

On his own initiative, Scott personally developed and procured a monument for
OCS Class 24-69. And on behalf of OCS Class 24-69 he was personally generous
with financial support for the OCS Heritage Center and the OCS Memorial Walk.
His donation is recognized in the Regiment Commanders Circle. Scott provided a
very large donation to fund the 2020 expansion of the Memorial Walk. Recently
he provided another large donation which will fund most of the planned 2025
Memorial Walk Expansion. In 2022 Scott provided the resources and produced
two videos promoting Wigle Hall and the OCS Memorial Walk. Scott served on the
TUSAOCSAA Board of Directors from 2021 to 2024. His efforts and donations will



significantly preserve the history of OCS and further TUSAOCSAA goals and
objectives.

Captain Davis was commissioned an Infantry Officer upon graduation from
Infantry Officer Candidate School Class 24-69 in 1969. His first duty assignment
was as a Platoon Leader in the Berlin Brigade, US Army Europe. His subsequent
duty assignment was as staff officer in the Berlin Brigade G3. He left service in
1972 to attain a master’s degree in business administration and pursue a Business
Career.

Scott is a successful retired business executive and entrepreneur serving as Chief
Financial Officer for several successful startup companies in California. He
continues Investing and Consulting Start Up Companies on a part time basis. As
well as supporting several charitable organizations. Over the last eight years he
has been one of the most generous contributors to TUSAOCSAA. Those donations
have gone a long way in honoring Soldiers and helping TUSAOCSAA in meeting our
mission to serve and honor the OCS program and its graduates; and purpose to
further the ideals and promote the welfare of OCS, the Officer Corps, and the US
Army.



